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8ir Ronald Fisher, Bed., F.R.S.,
University of Cambridge,

Dept. of Genetics,

Cambridge.

Dear Sir Ronald,

In reply to your letter of March 20 I have discussed
it with dr. Hauge and dr. Harvsld, It 1s of course not difficult
to ask the grown-up monozygotic twins if they are smokers or not-
smokers, but it 1s difficult to differentiate the group smokers.
Une person smokes perhaps Zo cigarettes a day, another 2, but
it 18 a question 1f you can rely on the information the twins
themselves glve concerning this guestion. If you give exact
instructions concerning your suggested investigation on smoking
habits dr. Hauge and dr. Harvald are willing to carry out the in-
vestigation if 1t isn't too complicated.

S8incerely yours,



